HUNTINGDON AREA MIDDLE SCHOOL
TWENTY-FIVE CASSADY AVENUE

HUNTINGDON, PA 16652
Phone (814)-643-2900
Fax (814) 643- 6513

Dear Middle School Parents and Guardians!

Greetings from Huntingdon Area Middle School! The HAMS administration and teachers are
looking forward to your child coming to the first day of school, August 25, 2016 or meeting
your son or daughter at the New Student and 6™ Grade Orientation on August 18 at 10:00 am
OR 6:00 pm. We are anticipating a great year of learning for students in and out of the
classroom.

On opening day students may enter the school at 7:30 am. Students will begin their classes at
7:50 am with attendance and team time. All students will have a 9 period day with dismissal at
2:45. A student handbook will be given to each student during the first homeroom period. We
request that you review the contents of the handbook with your child.

The building will be open on the following dates to parents and students:

6" Grade and New Students Orientation: Thursday, August 18" at10:00 am OR 6:00 pm.
This event will allow each 6® grader or new student to become more familiar with the building.
Parents will be meeting with Mrs. Miller, School Counselor, while the students follow their
schedules to sec their different classrooms.

Open House for Parents will be held on September 20 at 6:00 pm at HAMS cafeteria. This
event is planned for parents to have the opportunity to meet with your son or daughter’s teachers.
The HAMS faculty and staff look forward to meeting you!

We hope you and your child have a wonderful year. Please check with your child daily for news
and information of upcoming events at the Middle School. If you have any questions or
concerns, please feel free to call me at 814.643.2900 x 2180,

Sincerely,

Deborah J. Luffy
Principal



